
 
 

 

Our 2003-2004 Board:  Next scheduled board meeting: June 17thth Pioneer 7:30am 
President  Kent Mosebach              International Service              Carla Altepeter & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Rick Vanderloop   Vocational Service  Bonnie Behnke & Marcus Butts 
Past President  James Chitwood Community Service  Craig Burnett  & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Amy Montgomery & Don Simons 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Mark Stockli 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Catherine Zimmerman 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Jonathan B. Majiyagbe

 

JUNE 2, 2004 
 

Today’s Program 
The one, the only…Wendy Hielsberg – Tourism in Oshkosh 

 
Vocational Service 
Scholarships were awarded and given out last 
week Sunday 5/30 to deserving students at 
Lourdes High School. The committee will be 
meeting on the applications for Oshkosh North 
and Oshkosh West applicants.  Their 
commencement ceremonies are scheduled for 
June 10th presentations for those schools will 
be made at that time.  
 
Community Service 
Country USA – We are looking for volunteers 
to help out with this years Raffle at County 
USA, June 23-27! The shifts for Saturday, June 
26 will run 10-4 and 4-9. What a great way to 
get into the event FREE, enjoy some foot 
stompin’ country music and have some FUN! 
Please see Roy Duxstad if you are interested 
or if you have questions. 
 
Relay for Life – June 11th & 12th, Titan 
Stadium. We need 12 more walkers. We also 
need donations for our team. Last year we 
raised over $1500. Please call Trisha 
Schmiedel at 235-2347 or Audrey Mosebach 
at 235-0420 if you are interested in walking or 

pledging money for this much necessary 
cause. Cancer has touched, smacked or 
somehow affected each and every one of us; 
lets show our support to the battle and get on 
board! 
 
Environmental Beautification Committee 
summary: Participants reviewed last month’s 
minutes and were disappointed to hear of City 
Forester, Kevin Westphal’s resignation. He 
sent Paul a letter thanking the beautification 
committee for its support of his work in 
Oshkosh. The 3 Rotary clubs agreed to cover 
the liability insurance that the Farmers Market 
needs to operate. Letters were sent to 
businesses requesting donations for the flower 
baskets lining the downtown streets. Award 
winners should be choose earlier in August to 
enable people to drive around and see their 
great work.  They talked about a long-range 
vision for the Vulcan Quarry. Path Finders will 
be in town August 10-14, let Paul Fowler know 
of projects to be done. Any questions please 
see Paul Fowler.  
 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973    

Http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



International Service 
In preparation for our Group Study Exchange 
to Tasmania in early 2005 we are looking for 
interested Rotarians to apply for the role of 
Team Leader. The person chosen will help with 
the recruitment of Team Member applicants, 
their selection, and will train and work with 
them over a period of roughly 10 to12 weeks 
prior to departure in February 2005. The 
successful Team Leader applicant will be 
energetic, able to relate well with Team 
members ages 25-40, be creative and able to 
“go with the flow”. If interested contact Tom 
Shepeck. 
 
Future Programs/Events 
June 9 – Sue Panek & guest, speaking 
on Winnebago LIFE report 
June 16 – 1st 2004-2005 Budget 
Presentation 
June 23 – 2nd Presentation 2004-2005 
Budget with vote to take place. Also 
Tom Shepeck & Jeremy Monnett, Sonex 
Manufacturing – Economic Impact of the 
Airport 
June 23 – Wednesday evening, 
Changing of the Guard – Pioneer Inn, 
be sure and mark your calendars, you 
won’t want to miss it!! 
June 30 – Craig Burnett web tour and 
roundtable 
July 7th – Meeting Downtown at Market 
Square to show our support to “Live at 
Lunch” with a  round table at Robbins 
July 15th – Boat Night (members and 
guests welcome) 
July 29th Thursday – EAA Picnic no 
Wednesday meeting 
August 3 – Members only Fun night 
at Fowler’s 
 
Information for the HUB 
Directors and chairman of committees we 
would like to have more information in the 
HUB about what is happening in your areas.  
Send your information to Bonnie Behnke e-
mail:  bbehnke@firstfed.com. 

   
 

 
Did you know???  
You can do a makeup on line? Go to our 
website click on “Links” and follow the 
link from there. Remember a makeup 
only counts if done within 2 weeks of the 
missed meeting. You also can do a 
makeup at either of the other two clubs 
within the two-week window.  Monday 
Noon at the Pioneer – Downtown Club 
and Friday 7:00am at the Park Plaza 
Hotel.  
 
Old and new members alike take a 
virtual tour of Rotary. Log on to the 
website: 
www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org and 
click on Tour guide.  You will learn many 
useful things. 

U.S. Senators Russell Feingold, of 
Wisconsin, and Richard Lugar, of 
Indiana, introduced companion 
legislation this week on a resolution 
urging the United States Postal Service 
to issue a commemorative stamp in 
honor of Rotary's 100th anniversary and 
the organization's efforts to eliminate 
polio worldwide. 
 
 
The Four Way Test 
By Herbert I. Taylor – Chicago – 1932 
Of the things we think, say or do:  
First: Is it the truth? 
Second: Is it fair to all concerned? 
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 


